
 

 

  

 

 
Date 10/08/2025 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
This letter is to confirm that Stockton HC is an England Hockey Member Club from the period of 1st September 
2025 until 31st August 2026 and is covered by the associated Personal Accident and Public Liability Insurance 
policies in place for Member clubs which is ongoing for England Hockey and will cover this whole time period. 
 
All Membership Plus Clubs are insured through Marsh Insurance. For more information 

please visit https://www.marshsport.co.uk/england-hockey/clubs 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rich Beer 
CEO England Hockey 
 

 
 

https://www.marshsport.co.uk/england-hockey/clubs

	Yours sincerely,

